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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 4:21 PMTo: Patterson, Heather, EMNRDCc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; 'Michael Barrett'; 'Jerry Smith'; 'Randall Hicks'Subject: ASAU 149 Trunk line release 20 Mil. liner

Heather,  Due to miscommunication in the placement of a one call for the excavation of clean soil to be utilized in backfilling excavated area at the ASAU 149 Trunk line release. Lime Rock has rescheduled  the date to place the liner at the ASAU 149 Trunk line release to Tuesday 1/3/2017. Please contact me if further information is required.  _________________ Mike Stubblefield RT Hicks Consultants Cell: 575-365-5034  


